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Chad W. Beck Joins Cleveland Office of
Reminger Co., LPA
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Chad W. Beck
216.430.2172
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PRACTICE AREAS

Health Care

Long-Term Care Liability

Medical Malpractice

May 17, 2021
 

CLEVELAND, OH– Reminger Co., LPA is pleased to announce the addition of
Chad Beck to our Cleveland office.

Chad focuses his practice on medical malpractice defense and health care law.
Chad has successfully defended a wide range of medical professionals in
malpractice lawsuits, including family medicine physicians, emergency
medicine physicians, neurologists, surgeons, physician assistants, and labor
and delivery nurses.

Prior to joining Reminger Co., LPA, Chad worked at a firm in Seattle,
Washington from 2017 to 2021 practicing medical malpractice defense and
general defense litigation. Prior to 2017, Chad litigated numerous disability and
workers’ compensation cases that frequently involved complex medical issues
over an eleven-year period.

Chad earned his Juris Doctorate degree from Cleveland-Marshall College of
Law. Chad is licensed to practice in Ohio, Washington, Oregon, and the District
of Columbia.

Please join us in welcoming Chad to Reminger.

Chad can be contacted by emailing cbeck@reminger.com or by calling
216.430.2172.

About Reminger, Attorneys at Law: Reminger Co., L.P.A. is a full-service law firm
with fourteen offices throughout the Midwest: Cleveland, Cincinnati, Columbus,
Akron, Youngstown, Sandusky, Toledo, Fort Mitchell, Lexington, Louisville,
Indianapolis, Fort Wayne, Northwest Indiana and Evansville. With more than
150 attorneys collectively, Reminger's practice areas include all aspects of
litigation, along with corporate, tax, real estate and probate matters. Our
fundamental objective in all the legal services we provide is to obtain the best
possible results for our clients in the most practical and efficient manner
possible. For more information, visit Reminger at www.reminger.com


